
 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 
                               
Re. Nursery opening 
 As you know the government has stated that nursery children are to return to school 
as from the 1st June.  As stated before it is entirely your choice whether you are 
happy for your child to come to school at this time.  You will not be penalised for not 
bringing your child to school. 
 
Nursery will be open to all nursery pupils, morning and afternoon sessions each day 
from 9.00am – 11.00am.  Each child has a desk and chair allocated to them and 
their own resources so they will not be sharing any equipment. The children will be 
separated in small teaching groups across 4 classrooms if numbers so require.   
We ask parents to enter the school premises via the Stansfield Drive entrance, a 
member of nursery staff will meet you at the nursery entrance and take you child into 
nursery.  Please leave via the Fryston Road gate. 
Please keep a safe 2m apart while on the school premises while you wait for your 
child to be returned to you at 11am. 
School uniform is not compulsory, nor will children be required to change into indoor 
shoes. 
A member of staff will be phoning you towards the end of the week to discuss these 
plans with you and ask whether you will be bringing your child back to nursery from 
the 1st June 2020.  You may also ask nursery staff through the Tapestry app if you 
have any questions. 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M Brownlee 
Head teacher 
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